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Dear Parents 
 
RE: Skegness Academy Sports Day 
 
Our sports day this year is to be held on Friday 30 June 2023. The athletics events are 
scheduled to take place throughout the day with as many pupils as possible participating. 
Unfortunately, due to the layout of the day we are unable to accommodate parents; however, 
we do appreciate your continued support. 
  

All track and field competitors will be allowed to wear their PE kit to and from the Academy.  
 
On the day there will be ice-creams available on the field. If pupils would like to purchase 
ice-creams, they should bring a small amount of money on the day to cover the cost. There 
will be a selection of items to purchase for £1 each.  
 
Please ensure that pupils come prepared with sun cream to help protect them from the sun! 
It is advisable that pupils should also bring with them a water bottle to drink throughout the 
day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr K Rayner Mistry  
Teacher of PE 
 

 


